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Minutes of the January 14, 2015 Meeting  

The August meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers was
held January 14, 2015 at Zarda Barbeque; 11931 West 87th; Lenexa, Kansas.
There were 13 in attendance.  Mike Rogers, chapter chairman, was in charge

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:09PM.  He asked Ed Treese to read 
the minutes of the December meeting since Secretary Treasurer Ben Weiss had 
been called away with an emergency.  The motion to accept the minutes was 
by John Beck and the second by Kirk Chestnut.  The motion passed. 

John Gray, program chairman, told us that the February meeting will be 
presented by the Cap Wizard. He is also talking to Dan Stark about a 
program at one of his local installations in March.

Kirk Chestnut, EAS chairman, reported the WIBW RMT passed through OK and 
he has received no complaints.

Chriss Scherer, chapter certification chairman, said that the current 
deadline has passed for exams.  Due to his new job he is resigning as 
chapter certification chairman.  Ron Rockrohr has agreed to be the new 
chapter certification chairman.  Due to his full time job it may be a 
little more difficult to schedule exams.

Rogers mentioned that he has been in contact with KAB about the essential 
broadcaster badges they are going to issue.  You must first pass an online
test before applying for the badges.  John Beck reported on his experience
taking the test.  Rogers reported that contract engineers should only need
to get a badge from one of their clients.

Rogers also reported on the MBA and KAB Joint Engineering Conference to be
held from 8:30 am to 4:00 pm March 16-17 in Overland Park.  To attend you 
must send them a registration fee of $100 that will be refunded at the 
Conference.

The motion to adjourn at 12:25 pm was made by Chriss Scherer and the 
second by Kirk Chestnut.

Al Salci of Sierra Automated Systems and Engineering presented the program
on the 802.1 audio over IP standard. 

Submitted by:
Ed Treese, acting Secretary Treasurer
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